

## Vacaville United Soccer Club

P.O. Box 73, Vacaville, CA 95696

Dear Local Merchant,

The Vacaville United Soccer Club's teams are organizing and raising funds for the 2017 soccer season. Our teams consist of girls and boys from our local community that will travel throughout California to compete in tournaments and league play.

The costs associated with playing in this highly competitive league are high. The teams are looking for corporate sponsorship from our local business community to help reduce the cost of uniforms, equipment, and tournament fees. Your tax-deductible contribution will help defer some of the costs to our team members and families. Please help support our Club teams. Any Donation will be truly appreciated. Any donors of \$250.00 or more will be displayed on our website and will be recognized at our tournament. We thank you, in advance, for support.

Upon receipt of your sponsorship, you will receive a letter of confirmation for your tax records. Please make checks payable to the VUSC (Vacaville United Soccer Club) Checks may be sent to:

VUSC P.O. Box 73 Vacaville, CA 95696

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to a successful season. Any assistance you can provide will be very much appreciated. If you have any questions regarding your donation please contact the VUSC Treasurer at (707) 689-3540 or email-dayalasoccer@hotmail.com

Thank you from VUSC and all its coaches and players.

VYSL is a 501.3 Non-Profit Organization Tax ID# 94-2594172

Please visit our site at www.yysl.org for information about VYSL\VUSC

